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61 Broadway,
New York, June 3, 1918.

J. Oliver Smith, Beq.,
Johnetown, N. J.

Dear 8ir:

1 am mach obliged to you for yeur kindness in allowing
me 0 see your letter to the “Recorder”, and I have resd with
interest the protest you have made. Naturally I share to the
fall your own feslinges of indignation at the mammer in which
what might have been & highly useful, »rofitable, and necessary
public service has baem thrown away, us has beon the case with
much of the work of the Industrial Relations Commicsion.

Allow me to thank yvou for the kind snd anpreciative

words of your letter.

Yours very tmly,

AR A ISR i
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